
FULL COUNCIL 

WEDNESDAY 9th JUNE 2021 

TOWN CLERK’S UPDATE 

1.  PURPOSE OF THE REPORT 

1.1 To receive updates on actions arising from the previous meetings 

2. UPDATE 

Restoration of Gates & Railings, Bailey Park 
Repair on the pillar completed. Railing uprights being painted. Once completed 
railings can be installed. 
 
Resurfacing of hard courts areas 
Completed. MCC in discussion with different groups re markings  
 

 Public Toilets 
Town Clerk sent a draft SLA to MCC. Roger Hoggins sent to Legal for comment. 
 
Allotments & Community Gardens Survey 
Adopt a Garden scheme launched with a request for interested parties to contact 
Town Clerk. Town Clerk has had a DBS check as she may be going into people’s 
houses to discuss suitability. Coverage in Chronicle & Facebook.  2 gardeners 
registered. 2 garden owners made contact, both outside of Town Council area. 
 
CCTV 
No update 
 
Letter to Cllr Jane Pratt re Cross Street 
No update 
 
Defibrillators 
Ongoing discussion with Rotary 
 
Multi-year funding agreement with Friends of Castle Meadows 
Awaiting further discussion with Anthea Fairey, Chair of FCM 
 
Abergavenny Town Team 
The Mayor has signed the agreement which has been sent to MCC. Logo to be 
designed for the Town Team. Nigel Leaworthy having the internal discussions 
necessary for the setting up of the Team  
 
All-through School consultation 
Extraordinary meeting arranged. Further meeting with Will McClean, Chief Officer 
attending has been arranged for 22nd June 
 
Black Mountain Jazz 
On the agenda 
 
WFG Annual Report 
Sent to MCC 
 



Annual Report 
Currently being designed and has been translated. 
  

3. RECOMMENDATION 

3.1 Report to be noted 


